The Juvenile Justice Citizen’s Advisory Committee met for an informal discussion over dinner on
Monday, January 20th at 6pm at Antonio’s Restaurant (4800 Line Ave, Shreveport, LA 71106) to discuss
the future of the committee after having completed their initial goal of submitting a report making

recommendation related to Juvenile Justice to the Caddo Parish Commission. No formal decisions were
made.





